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Background

 June 3, 2013, La Canada City Council adopted a resolution 
in support of a transfer of territory to the La Canada 
Unified School District boundaries

The “Territory” comprises the portion of the City of La Canada 
Flintridge west of Rosebank Dr. to the LCF westernmost 
boundary of Pickens Canyon and generally north of Foothill Blvd.

Discussions regarding a potential Territory transfer have been 
on-going between GUSD and LCUSD throughout the 2013-2014 
school year.

 Schools affected by the proposed transfer area:

Mountain Avenue Elementary School
Rosemont Middle School
Crescenta Valley High School 2
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Impacts and Interests

Next Steps

 Town hall meeting at Crescenta Valley High School 
auditorium on March 25, 2014 at 7:00 p.m.
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 If a potential Territory transfer is to move forward, the 
following impacts and interests need to be reconciled:

Student Phase-In (six-year permissive plan)

School Facilities – Capacity and Enrollment Issues

GUSD General Obligation Bonds – Mitigate Impacts

Revenue and Expenditure Effects


